memo 

	Company name 


	To: 
	All new permits requiring a 911 address

	From: 
	Jeff Crockett, EMS Director

	CC: 
	Luca Udinesi, Gael Torres, Viktor Klobucar 

	Date:
	7/10/23

	Re:
	Fee 

	Comments: 
	All new construction requiring a new 911 address will be assessed a $200.00 fee. This fee will be payable to Smith County Emergency Communication District. This fee is not retained by the Town of Gordonsville.  
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